
NOTTAWA TOWNSHIP MINUTES 

JAN. 2, 2017 

Supervisor Mindel opened the meeting at 7 p.m. All board members present. 

Motion to accept last months’ minutes  was made by Green, 2nd by Marchiando. 

Local Gov: none 

Public Comment: none 

Green presented treasurer’s report: $6724.77 in checking, $102,894.96 in 

savings, $10,000 in cd’s. 

Bills were presented by Schumacher. Motion to accept made by Marchiando, 2nd 

by Green approved 

Fire Dept: New truck comes in Feb. 

Old Business: Mindel reported on the e-coli business. He has a meeting with the 

DEQ on either the 13th or 20th of Jan. Much discussion followed with 8 residents 

in attendance. We are proactive with this situation and working with the DEQ to 

resolve this matter. A public meeting will be held sometime in the future. 

New Business: Green made a motion to take care of Chip Hills summer tax 

collection. Fox 2nd. Approved 

Fox made a motion to purchase a tape recorder for our meeting. Marchiando 

2nd. Approved. 

Next meeting will be Feb. 6. 

Motion to adjourn at 8:30 

      Respectfully submitted, 

 

      Judy Schumacher, clerk 


